Timothy L. Johnson Academies
4625 Werling Drive
Fort Wayne, Indiana 46806

260-441-8727

Dear TLJA Families,

It is so hard to believe that we are finishing out another school year. Thank you for your support and
dedication to your scholars as well as our school. Our home to school partnership is so crucial. Thank
you!!

Many of you are asking our plans for next year. We will be returning to 100 percent in person instruction
next year. We already have a waiting list for next year, so if you have not reserved your spot for next
year, please do so today.

We will continue to work with the Board of Health as well as the CDC to be sure to follow the protocols
and guidelines for the safety measures that will be in place for the 2021-2022 school year.

If you are already a TLJA family and returned your Intent to Return form, you are considered registered
for next school year. Just keep us up to date on phone number or address changes. Any Kindergarten
students or new enrollees will need to come in to register at the school. The registration window is
already open for next year, so come in anytime.

For scholars that were virtual for a major part of this year, we will be offering a Back to School Boot
Camp at the end of July. We will be personally contacting those families that will qualify for this camp.

Have a safe and restful summer and see you in the Fall!!

Blessings!!

Dawn S larks

Dawn Starks

TLJA Superintendent



